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Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  PTA AGM Report, PTA Firework Event – 
Volunteers & Tickets, PTA Mufti Day, Y3 Local Walk 
 
 Dear all 

This week, we had our first Interhouse Sports competition of the year, with teams of 

children from Reception to Year 6 taking part in games of handball.  The winning team 

across all 7 sessions was Green House, a surprise as Yellow House had been in the lead 

for all of the morning session. A big thank you to Mr Horlock and Mr Leslie for organising 

and running such a successful event. We are already looking forward to the next one 

which will take place in February and will involve a different team sport.  

A couple of reminders for you:  

Highworth Friends have organised a mufti day next Monday to kick off their big fund-

raising campaign for the year ahead which is to raise £5000 for some new 

laptops/tablets. Donations of £1 per child would be much appreciated and should be 

given to your child's class teacher 

Thursday next week is the most popular event of the year, The Firework Extravaganza! 

Open to all so please encourage friends and family to come along to enjoy the fabulous 

display.  

My best wishes for a happy weekend ahead 

Clare Pankhania  

 

ATTENDANCE  
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
 

 reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  98.3% 

(CLASS 1K) 

WELL DONE 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

95% 
 
 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  
 
 

Monday 21st October 
 

Mufti Day - £1 donation to PTA 
 

Wednesday 23rd October 
Y3 Local Walk 
 
 

Thursday 24th October 
PTA Firework Event. 
6pm: Treasure Hunt 
7.30pm: Firework Display 
 
 

Friday 25th October 
3.20pm Break up for half term 
School re-opens on Monday 4th November 
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PARENT ZONE 

SIGN OF THE WEEK 

 FIREWORKS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Description:  
Extended index fingers on both hands make  

alternate upwards circles in front of body. 

• Definition:  
Things that burn or explode to make noise  

and coloured lights 

‘Are you going to see the fireworks this evening?’ 

‘Look at those beautiful fireworks!’ 

Please follow this link to see how to sign ‘fireworks’ 

British Sign Language BSL Video Dictionary - firework (signbsl.com) 

 

PTA NEWS 

PTA Fireworks Night Event – Thursday 24th October 

 In order to run the event and raise much needed funds for the school, we need parents, carers and 

others from the school community to help on the night. That might be setting up, helping on a stall 

or clearing up at the end of the night. No prior knowledge or expertise are needed to help, the PTA 

committee will be helping too and are there to support all volunteers.  

If you can spare any time - please use this link to sign up: 

https://volunteersignup.org/A3TYT 

If you have any questions, please message highworthfriends@gmail.com 

This is our most popular event with over 200 tickets having been sold already. If you are coming 

along anyway, please find half an hour to help out. Remember, the events can only happen if you, 

parents and carers, are prepared to run them.  

 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/fireworks
https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2FA3TYT&e=094b44d6&h=6e0a113b&f=y&p=y
mailto:highworthfriends@gmail.com


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


